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Help us plan for a strong future for 
Northland! 
 
We’re seeking feedback on proposals for our Long 
Term Plan 2021-2031.  This plan sets out our 
direction and ambitions for the next 10 years, and 
how we’ll pay for the work.  

You can also give feedback on our draft User Fees 
and Charges 2021/22. 

We’re holding a series of ‘Have your say’ events 
where you can give feedback directly to councillors.  
Details are on our website.
 
Your feedback is important to us.
 
To find out more – and to have your say – visit  
www.nrc.govt.nz/futureplan or contact us on  
0800 002 004. 
   

Feedback closes Friday, 16 April 2021    


